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Dear resident.
Your department in AAB Horsens and Q-Park entered into an agreement on a parking system.

Q-park system "e-park” is an electronic system in which you, as a tenant, are granted parking permission
valid in the department in which you live.

Therefore, to apply for a parking permit, you must send an email as soon as possible to:
tsi@aab-horsens.dk or tm@aab-horsens.dk marked "Parking" in the subject line.
Any questions should be directed in writing to the above email addresses or by phone:

Weekdays.:
Lokal Inspektgr Torben Spabaek Johansen tel. 28442185, between 8:00 PM - 3:00 AM
Lokal Inspekt@r Torben Mortensen tel. 28442197, between 8:00 PM - 3:00 AM

The parking permit is free!
The email must include:

Name, address and email address, as well as a copy of part 1 of the vehicle registration certificate.
If the vehicle you wish to be allowed, is not registered in your own name at the address, you must explain
in the email the right of use.

The instructions from Q-Park should be read and followed carefully!

Once we have registered that you have established as a user of the system, you will receive another email
from Q-park that gives the right to present guest parking permits.

Yours sincerely

Torben S. Johansen

Lokal Inspektgr
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